
Information about the May 2021 GO!NC Portal Home Page Refresh 
 

 

   April 2021 
 

In June of 2020, Esri announced a refresh of the subscription ArcGIS Online home page layout with the 
plan to retire the old format in 2021. 
 
NCDOT has modified the GO!NC Portal home page using the new layout and will release the new page 
on May 1, 2021.   
 
This change only impacts the GO!NC Portal home page (https://ncdot.maps.arcgis.com).  All other 
pages, apps, and functionality available through the GO!NC web site remain the same. 
 
The new portal page will include many of the links and resources provided on the current portal home 
page including Popular Maps and Apps, Weather & Incident Response Apps, and Other Information and 
Resources. 
 
Please contact gishelp@ncdot.gov if you have any questions or comments. 
 
New Page: 
 

 

 

https://ncdot.maps.arcgis.com/
mailto:gishelp@ncdot.gov
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